
 

 

Community and Environmental Services 
County Hall 

Martineau Lane 
Norwich 

NR1 2DH 

Eleanor Church 
The Planning Inspectorate 
Room 3K, Kite Wing 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square, Temple Quay 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN  

NCC contact number: 0344 800 8020 
Text relay no.: 18001 0344 800 8020 

       
      
      
      

 
Your Ref:  TR010043 My Ref: GY3RC/TR010043/DL5 
Date: 14 January 2020 Tel No.: 01603 973912 
 Email: gy3rc@norfolk.gov.uk 
 
Dear Ms Church 
 
Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing (GY3RC) – TR010043 
 
Application for Development Consent Order - Deadline 5 Submissions 
 
Further to the Rule 8 letter dated 1 October 2019, please find enclosed the following 
documents which the Applicant is submitting for Deadline 5, as set out in the table below, 
together with explanatory comments. 
 
Document Title Applicant’s 

Document Reference 
No. 

Comments 
 

Responses to Examining 
Authority’s Second Written 
Questions 

NCC/GY3RC/EX/052 This document contains 
the Applicant’s responses 
to the Examining 
Authority’s Second Written 
Questions and is submitted 
pursuant to the Rule 8 
letter. 

Statement of Common Ground: 
Environment Agency 

NCC/GY3RC/EX/053 Submitted pursuant to the 
Rule 8 letter. 

Guide to the Application 
(Revision 4: Deadline 5 issue) 

NCC/GY3RC/EX/054 Submitted pursuant to the 
Rule 8 letter. 

Updated Outline Code of 
Construction Practice (Rev 2) 
(clean) 

NCC/GY3RC/EX/055 Submitted pursuant to the 
Rule 8 letter. 

Updated Outline Code of 
Construction Practice (Rev 2) 
(tracked) 

NCC/GY3RC/EX/056 Submitted pursuant to the 
Rule 8 letter. 

 

 
 

  
 
 
 



Document Title Applicant’s 
Document Reference 
No. 

Comments 
 

Response to Written 
Submissions made by the Marine 
Management Organisation at 
Deadline 4 

NCC/GY3RC/EX/057 Submitted pursuant to the 
Rule 8 letter.  

Applicant’s Response to 
Examination submission 
(Planning Inspectorate 
Reference AS-011) by Mark 
Steward 

NCC/GY3RC/EX/058 Submitted pursuant to the 
Rule 8 letter.  

 
I trust the above is sufficient and in compliance with the information requested by the 
Examining Authority, however please do contact me if you require any additional 
information or if you need to discuss any of the points raised. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Mark Kemp 
GY3RC Project Manager 
 
 




